
 

 

To: The News Editor 

Date:  2024 July 3  

NWA opens Emergency Operations Centre for Hurricane Beryl   

The National Works Agency (NWA) has opened its Emergency Operations Centre as part 

of its response to the likely impact of Hurricane Beryl on the island’s road network.  

Manager, Communication and Customer Services at the NWA, Stephen Shaw says that 

the Centre was operationalized at 7:00 a.m. today and will be manned on a 24-hour basis. 

Persons are being advised to call the Centre where issues arise regarding the 

accessibility of the road network relating to Hurricane Beryl. 

The contact numbers for the Centre are as follows: 

• 876 – 886 – 7182  

• 876 – 886 – 7364  

• 876 – 968 – 0621  

• 876 – 926 – 5831 

• 658 – 213 – 2557  

• 658 – 213 – 2558  

• 658 – 213 – 2559  

• 658 – 213 – 2560 
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